
 

   

 

STATEMENT ON OVERNIGHT STAYS FOR PERMITTED EVENTS BETWEEN 29 
MARCH-12 APRIL 2021 
 
Organised Sport as a whole resumes generally on 29 March; Motorsport is by definition an Organised Sport 
under the authority vested in Motorsport UK as a recognised National Governing Body where our Event 
and related COVID-19 safety protocols have been approved by DCMS with whom we are in frequent 
contact. 
 
Organised sport can only function with the use of sporting officials and as a dangerous sport must have 
safety officials including all marshals and COVID-19 officials under the regulations and protocols of the 
NGB as well as the requirements of the Health and Safety at Work Acts (‘the Acts’). 

 
Working, including volunteer work, is permitted and the sporting and safety officials in the Organised 
sport context are ‘working’ and are categorised for this purpose as ‘volunteer workers’. 

 
Accordingly the Event Officials including Safety Officials can legitimately stay away from home overnight 
and make a declaration to that effect. 
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